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PRODUCT SAFETY 
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -5- JANUARY 2, 1979 

coordinate their efforts, with possible help from outside consult-

ants, in preparin<J such a notice. 

Further meetings would be held to ensur~ that this informa-

tional program was launched effectively and expeditiously. 

(Secretary's ~: The President approved these 
recommendations en January 2, 1979.) 
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